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FISCAL NOTE
House Bill 55
Committee: Health Sponsor: Representative Juandalynn Givan
Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 04/05/2023

House Bill 55 as reported by the Committee on Health would require a one-time expenditure by
the State Registrar of Vital Statistics under the Alabama Department of Public Health of an
estimated $75,000 to establish a computer system to issue Certificates of Nonviable Birth. This
expense could be offset, wholly or in part, by the collection of a $15 fee, provided for in this

bill, for the issuance each certificate.
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